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Sun Cream 

 
All children should have sun cream applied BEFORE they come to Pre-School, to 
minimise outlay cost to us (when weather appropriate).  This applies to ALL 
children arriving for each session at 8.45am, 11.45am or 12.45pm. 
 
Children that stay all day (8.45am-3.45pm) will have Pre-School’s high factor sun 
cream applied at lunch time by staff, unless parents request that their child has 
their own cream applied, due to allergies/medical reasons.  If a child requires 
their own sun cream, parents must hand in a bottle to a member of staff. The 
sun cream bottle must be clearly labelled with their child’s name. 
 
Under NO circumstances should bottles of sun cream be left in a child’s bag 
at Pre-school as it may cause risk to other children within the setting. 
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